
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Road Issue on West Ferry Road 

Dear Residents, 

We want to let you know that we are aware of the issues with the road surface on West Ferry 

Road. Please rest assured that we are currently working on a solution to have the road repaired as 

quickly and safely as possible. 

In the meantime, we kindly ask that you use extra caution when traveling through the area. Your 

safety is very important to us, and we appreciate your understanding as we work to resolve the 

issue. 

Thank you for your patience and continued support. 

Warm regards, 

Tracy McCormick 

Chairman, Heard County Board Of Commissioners 


